
The Walsall and Wolverhampton Methodist Circuits invite you to 

 

Pause for Reflection 
 

A short act of worship to mark the anniversary of the 1st lockdown 
 and to remember all that we have lost 

23rd March at 7.45pm 

 

 
You may wish to bring a candle to light at 8pm 

 

The service will be held on the Walsall circuit Zoom account - For log in 

details please email shirley.tilston@wolvesmethodist.org.uk 

 

For more details contact Revd Chris Collins or Revd Rachel Wood.  
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